



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers,

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

Ordering Information

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at www.proceedings.com.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Academic Conferences Ltd	1
AMA Service Gmbh	
American Ceramic Society (ACerS)	1
American Society for Engineering Education (ASEE)	1
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE)	1
American Society of Sugar Beet Technologists (ASSBT)	2
Association for Iron and Steel Technology (AIST)	2
Austrian Society for Metallurgy and Materials (ASMET)	2
Coal Technologies Associates	2
ECOS 2023	2
Electrochemical Society (ECS)	2
Engineers Australia	3
European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE)	3
Global Automotive Management Council (GAMC)	3
Global Symposium on Leadership and Project Management 2023	4
Illuminating Engineering Society of North America (IESNA)	4
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)	4
Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP)	30
International Association for Bridge and Structural Engineering (IABSE)	37
International Foundation for Autonomous Agents & Multiagent Systems(IFAAMAS)	38
International Group for Lean Construction (IGLC)	38
International Society for Air Breathing Engines (ISABE)	38
Investment Casting Institute (ICI)	38
Offshore Technology Conference (OTC)	38
POAC Secretary General	38
Printing United Alliance	38
Rezekne Higher Education Institute - Rezeknes Augstskola	39
Sage Publications	39
SAMPE	
Serbian Astronomical Society (SAS)	39
Society for Biomaterials	39
Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (SIAM)	39
Society of Allied Weight Engineers (SAWE)	
Springer Nature	40
Water.let Technology Association - Industrial & Municipal Cleaning Association	40

Academic Conferences Ltd:

CYBER WARFARE AND SECURITY. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 22ND 2023. (ECCWS 2023)

Held 22-23 June 2023, Piraeus, Greece.

Softcover 762(approx) pages 9781713875444 Andreatos, A. and Douligeris, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$170.00

SOCIAL MEDIA, EUROPEAN CONFERENCE, 10TH 2023, (ECSM 2023)

Held 18-19 May 2023, Krakow, Poland.

Softcover 396(approx) pages 9781713873617 Lupa-Wojcik, I. and Czyzewska, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$110.00

TOURISM RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ICTR 2023)

Held 8-9 June 2023, Pafos, Cyprus.

Softcover 554(approx) pages 9781713874768 Vlassi, E. and Konstantinides, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$130.00

AMA Service Gmbh:

SENSOR AND MEASUREMENT SCIENCE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SMSI 2023)

Held 8-11 May 2023, Nuremberg, Germany.

Softcover 432 pages 9781713873921

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$150.00

American Ceramic Society (ACerS):

ELECTRONIC MATERIALS AND APPLICATION INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (EMA 2023)

Held 17-20 January 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA.

Softcover 144 pages 9781713873945

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$95.00

American Society for Engineering Education (ASEE):

AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR ENGINEERING EDUCATION ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION. 2022. (29 VOLS) EXCELLENCE THROUGH DIVERSITY

Held 26-29 June 2022, Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA.

Softcover 24,650 pages 9781713876298

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$1,895.00

AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR ENGINEERING EDUCATION ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION. 2023. (36 VOLS) ADVANCE INNOVATION, EXCELLENCE, AND ACCESS AT ALL LEVELS OF EDUCATION FOR THE ENGINEERING PROFESSION

Held 25-28 June 2023, Baltimore, Maryland, USA.

Softcover 30,600 pages 9781713876304

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$1,995.00

American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE):

STRUCTURES CONGRESS. 2023.

Held 3-6 May 2023, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Selected Papers from the Structures Congress 2023.

Softcover 434 pages 9781713872702 Soules, J. G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$130.00

American Society of Sugar Beet Technologists (ASSBT):

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF SUGAR BEET TECHNOLOGISTS. BIENNIAL MEETING. 42ND 2023.

Held 27 February - 2 March 2023, Savannah, Georgia, USA. Softcover 44 pages 9781713873259 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$90.00

Association for Iron and Steel Technology (AIST):

NEW DEVELOPMENTS IN ADVANCED HIGH-STRENGTH SHEET STEELS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023

Held 19-22 June 2023, Vail, Colorado, USA. Softcover 313 pages 9780930767235 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$130.00

Austrian Society for Metallurgy and Materials (ASMET):

INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION FOR HEAT TREATMENT AND SURFACE ENGINEERING CONGRESS. 27TH 2022. (AND EUROPEAN CONFERENCE ON HEAT TREATMENT 2022)

Held 5-8 September 2022, Salzburg, Austria. Softcover 458 pages 9781713874720 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$130.00

Coal Technologies Associates:

CLEAN ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL CONFERENCE. 46TH 2022. (2 VOLS) CLEARWATER CLEAN ENERGY CONFERENCE 2022

Held 1-4 August 2022, Clearwater, Florida, USA. 46th International Technical Conference on Clean Energy. Softcover 1,051 pages 9781713852421 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$395.00

CLEAN ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL CONFERENCE. 46TH 2022. (PDF) CLEARWATER CLEAN ENERGY CONFERENCE 2022

Held 1-4 August 2022, Clearwater, Florida, USA. 46th International Technical Conference on Clean Energy. Pdf-Book-Dl 1,051 pages 9781713862581 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$395.00

ECOS 2023:

EFFICIENCY, COST, OPTIMIZATION, SIMULATION AND ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT OF ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 36TH 2023. (ECOS 2023) (PDF)

Held 25-30 June 2023, Las Palmas de Gran Canaria, Spain. Pdf-Book-Dl 3,477 pages 9781713874812 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$345.00

Electrochemical Society (ECS):

LOW TEMPERATURE WATER ELECTROLYSIS (LT-WE) FOR H2 PRODUCTION. (243RD ECS MEETING)

ECS Transactions Volume 111 No.04
Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. 243rd ECS Meeting.
Softcover 47 pages 9781713875543 Xu, H. and Swider-Lyons, K. E. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$250.00

MATERIALS FOR LOW TEMPERATURE ELECTROCHEMICAL SYSTEMS 9. (243RD ECS MEETING)

ECS Transactions Volume 111 No.05
Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. 243rd ECS Meeting.
Softcover 118 pages 9781713875550 Shao, M. and Wu, G.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$195.00

PROCESSES AT THE SEMICONDUCTOR SOLUTIONS INTERFACE 10. (AND WIDE-BANDGAP SEMICONDUCTOR MATERIALS AND DEVICES 24) (243RD ECS MEETING)

ECS Transactions Volume 111 No.02

Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. 243rd ECS Meeting.

Softcover 139 pages 9781713875529 Chakrapani, V. and Tadjer, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$95.00

SILICON COMPATIBLE EMERGING MATERIALS, PROCESSES, AND TECHNOLOGIES FOR ADVANCED CMOS AND POST CMOS APPLICATIONS 13. (241ST ECS MEETING) (243RD ECS MEETING)

ECS Transactions Volume 111 No.01

Held 28 May 2023 - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. 243rd ECS Meeting.

Softcover 307 pages 9781713875512 Jagannathan, H. and Martino, J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$116.00

SOLID OXIDE FUEL CELLS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 18TH 2023. (SOFC-XVIII) (243RD ECS MEETING) (4 PARTS)

ECS Transactions Volume 111 No.06

Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA.

Softcover 2,502 pages 9781713875567 Wachsman, E. and Horita, T.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$248.00

SOLID-STATE ELECTRONICS AND PHOTONICS IN BIOLOGY AND MEDICINE 9. (243RD ECS MEETING)

ECS Transactions Volume 111 No.03

Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. 243rd ECS Meeting.

Softcover 70 pages 9781713875536 Lin, Z. and Wang, Y. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$180.00

Engineers Australia:

COASTS AND PORTS CONFERENCE. AUSTRALASIAN. 25TH 2021. (COASTS AND PORTS 2021) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-13 April 2022, Christchurch, New Zealand.

Softcover 1,064(approx) pages 9781713876250 Hart, Deidre E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$175.00

European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE):

DIGITALIZATION CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. EAGE. 3RD 2023.

Held 20-22 March 2023, London, UK.

Softcover 276(approx) pages 9781713874959

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$110.00

NEAR SURFACE GEOSCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. ASIA PACIFIC MEETING. 5TH 2023.

Held 6-9 March 2023, Taipei, Taiwan.

Softcover 316(approx) pages 9781713875505

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$110.00

Global Automotive Management Council (GAMC):

AUTOMOTIVE BODY CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (IABC 2023 TURIN) (PRESENTATIONS)

Held 6-7 June 2023, Turin, Italy. Presentations.

Softcover 270(approx) pages 9781713875406 Uddin, N. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$195.00

Global Symposium on Leadership and Project Management 2023:

LEADERSHIP AND PROJECT MANAGEMENT. GLOBAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023.

Held 24-25 August 2023, Online. Softcover 68 pages 9781713876809 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$80.00

LEADERSHIP AND PROJECT MANAGEMENT. GLOBAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (PDF)

Held 24-25 August 2023, Online. Pdf-Book-DI 68 pages 9781713877127 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$80.00

Illuminating Engineering Society of North America (IESNA):

ILLUMINATING ENGINEERING SOCIETY. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2022.

Held 18-20 August 2022, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 628 pages 9781713870180 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$275.00

Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE):

3D SYSTEMS INTEGRATION CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (3DIC 2023)

Held 10-12 May 2023, Cork, Ireland. Softcover 55 pages 9798350311389 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$138.00

ADVANCED APPLIED INFORMATICS WINTER. INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS. 13TH 2022. (IIAI-AAI-Winter 2022)

Held 12-14 December 2022, Phuket, Thailand. Softcover 270 pages 9798350309935 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$225.00

ADVANCED COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 25TH 2023. (ICACT 2023)

Held 19-22 February 2023, Pyeongchang, South Korea. Softcover 525 pages 9798350310436 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$278.00

ADVANCED COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES FOR HIGH PERFORMANCE APPLICATIONS. 2023. (ACCTHPA 2023)

Held 20-21 January 2023, Ernakulam, India. Softcover 284 pages 9798350398458 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$227.00

ADVANCED ELECTRICAL AND ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (AEES 2022)

Held 23-25 September 2022, Lanzhou, China. Softcover 543 pages 9781665472098 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$271.00

ADVANCED ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (AEIS 2022)

Held 2-4 December 2022, London, United Kingdom. Softcover 157 pages 9798350324389 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

ADVANCED INNOVATIONS IN SMART CITIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (ICAISC 2023)

Held 23-25 January 2023, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 546 pages 9781665472760 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$272.00

List Price \$203.00

ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY IN ELECTRONIC AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICATEEE 2022)

Held 26-27 November 2022, M'sila, Algéria. Softcover 485 pages 9798350346756 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$261.00

ADVANCEMENTS IN COMPUTATIONAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (ICACS 2023)

Held 20-22 February 2023, Lahore, Pakistan. Softcover 199 pages 9781665463782 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$209.00

ADVANCEMENTS IN SMART, SECURE AND INTELLIGENT COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ASSIC 2022)

Held 19-20 November 2022, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 738 pages 9781665461108 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$306.00

ADVANCES IN COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION CONTROL AND NETWORKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (ICAC3N 2022) (4 VOLS)

Held 16-17 December 2022, Greater Noida, İndia. Softcover 2,544 pages 9781665474375 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$663.00

LIST FILCE \$003.00

ADVANCES IN ENTERPRISE ARCHITECTURE. IRANIAN CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (ICAEA 2022)

Held 16-17 November 2022, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 22 pages 9798350398182 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$95.00

ADVANCES IN INFORMATICS, ELECTRONICS AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2022. (ISAIEE 2022)

Held 17-19 December 2022, Frankfurt, Germany. Softcover 695 pages 9781665463584 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$299.00

ADVANCES IN INFORMATION, ELECTRONIC AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. IEEE JUBILEE WORKSHOP. 10TH 2023. (AIEEE 2023)

Held 27-29 April 2023, Vilnius, Lithuania. Softcover 120 pages 9798350311792 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$197.00

ADVANCES IN INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (AICAPS 2023)

Held 1-3 February 2023, Kochi, India. Softcover 301 pages 9798350333824 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$228.00

AFFECTIVE COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT INTERACTION WORKSHOPS AND DEMOS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2022. (ACIIW 2022)

Held 17-21 October 2022, Nara, Japan. Softcover 249 pages 9781665454919 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$219.00

AI ENGINEERING - SOFTWARE ENGINEERING FOR AI. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (CAIN 2023)

Held 15-16 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 200 pages 9798350301144 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$212.00

ALGORITHMS, HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (AHPCAI 2022)

Held 21-23 October 2022, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 831 pages 9798350334791 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$322.00

APPLIED IMAGERY PATTERN RECOGNITION WORKSHOP. IEEE. 2022. (AIPR 2022)

Held 11-13 October 2022, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 275 pages 9781665477307 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$224.00

APPLIED PHYSICS AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICAPC 2022)

Held 8-10 September 2022, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 478 pages 9781665463041

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$261.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND ADVANCED MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (AIAM 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-9 October 2022, Hamburg, Germany. Softcover 932 pages 9781665464000 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$350.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICAIE 2023)

Held 20-22 March 2023, Kobe, Japan. Softcover 119 pages 9781665472913 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$198.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND ITS APPLICATION ON MEDIA. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2022. (ISAIAM 2022)

Held 10-12 June 2022, Virtual Conference. Softcover 202 pages 9781665485425 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$212.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY IN CONCURRENT ENGINEERING.

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICECONF 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 January 2023, Chennai, India. Softcover 1,280 pages 9798350334371 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$405.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND SMART ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICAIS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 2-4 February 2023, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,673 pages 9781665462174 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$476.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND SPEECH TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (AIST 2022)

Held 9-10 December 2022, Delhi, India. Softcover 539 pages 9781665499033 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$272.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE FOR INDUSTRIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2022. (AI4I 2022)

Held 19-21 September 2022, Laguna Hills, California, USA.

Softcover 77 pages 9781665459624

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$168.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE OF THINGS AND CROWDSENSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (AIoTCs 2022)

Held 26-28 October 2022, Nicosia, Cyprus. Softcover 640 pages 9798350334111 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$290.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, INFORMATION PROCESSING AND CLOUD COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (AIIPCC 2022)

Held 19-21 August 2022, Kunming, China. Softcover 467 pages 9781665462884 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$259.00

AUTONOMOUS DECENTRALIZED SYSTEM. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 15TH 2023. (ISADS 2023)

Held 15-17 March 2023, Mexico City, Mexico. Softcover 221 pages 9781665464529 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$220.00

AUTONOMOUS ROBOT SYSTEMS AND COMPETITIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICARSC 2023)

Held 26-27 April 2023, Tomar, Portugal. Softcover 264 pages 9798350301229 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$223.00

BIG DATA ANALYTICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICBDA 2023)

Held 3-5 March 2023, Harbin, China. Softcover 229 pages 9798350310771 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$216.00

BIG DATA COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2022. (BigCom 2022)

Held 6-7 August 2022, Xiamen, China. Softcover 447 pages 9781665473859 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$254.00

BIG DATA, ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND RISK MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (ICBAR 2022)

Held 25-27 November 2022, Xi'an, China. Softcover 214 pages 9798350334272 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$214.00

BIG DATA, INFORMATION AND COMPUTER NETWORK. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (BDICN 2023)

Held 6-8 January 2023, Xishuangbanna, China. Softcover 383 pages 9798350321647 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$244.00

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND SCIENCES. IEEE-EMBS CONFERENCE. 2022. (IECBES 2022)

Held 7-9 December 2022, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 419 pages 9781665494700 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$255.00

BIOMETRICS AND FORENSICS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 11TH 2023. (IWBF 2023)

Held 19-20 April 2023, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 174 pages 9798350336085 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$206.00

BOMBAY SECTION SIGNATURE CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2023. (IBSSC 2023)

Held 8-10 June 2023, Mumbai, India. Softcover 17 pages 9798350313192 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$95.00

BRAIN-COMPUTER INTERFACE. INTERNATIONAL WINTER CONFERENCE. 11TH 2023. (BCI 2023)

Held 20-22 February 2023, Gangwon, South Korea.

Softcover 241 pages 9781665464451

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$220.00

CEMENT INDUSTRY CONFERENCE. IEEE-IAS/PCA. 2021. (IAS/PCA 2021)

Held 24-28 May 2021, Virtual Conference. Softcover 248 pages 9781665445528 Curran Associates, Inc. (2021) List Price \$219.00

CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE ASIA PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2022. (APCCAS 2022)

Held 11-13 November 2022, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 620 pages 9781665450805 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$286.00

CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE LATIN AMERICA SYMPOSIUM. 14TH 2023. (LASCAS 2023)

Held 28 February - 3 March 2023, Quito, Ecuador. Softcover 202 pages 9781665457064 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$214.00

CLOUD AND INTERNET OF THINGS. CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (CIoT 2023)

Held 20-22 March 2023, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 246 pages 9798350396706 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$220.00

CLOUD COMPUTING, BIG DATA APPLICATIONS AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (CBASE 2022)

Held 23-25 September 2022, Suzhou, China. Softcover 303 pages 9798350396409 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$229.00

CLOUD INTELLIGENCE AND AIOPS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2023. (AIOps 2023)

Held 15 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 23 pages 9798350323757 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$95.00

CODE QUALITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICCQ 2023)

Held 22 April 2023, St. Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 86 pages 9798350398328 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$157.00

COGNITIVE INFORMATICS AND COGNITIVE COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2022. (ICCI*CC 2022)

Held 8-10 December 2022, Toronto, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 282 pages 9781665490856 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$226.00

COGNITIVE MOBILITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2022. (CogMob 2022)

Held 12-13 October 2022, Budapest, Hungary. Softcover 177 pages 9781665476324 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$205.00

COMMUNICATION AND COMPUTER NETWORKING CONFERENCE. MEDITERRANEAN. 21ST 2023. (MedComNet 2023)

Held 13-15 June 2023, Island of Ponza, Italy. Softcover 208 pages 9798350338850 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$213.00

COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ICCET 2023)

Held 24-26 February 2023, Xi'an, China. Softcover 190 pages 9798350336160 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$210.00

COMMUNICATION STRATEGIES IN DIGITAL SOCIETY SEMINAR. 2023. (ComSDS 2023)

Held 12 April 2023, Saint Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 190 pages 9798350320046 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$208.00

COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS, COMPUTING AND IT APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CSCITA 2023)

Held 31 March - 1 April 2023, Mumbai, India. Softcover 238 pages 9781665459884 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$219.00

COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ComTech 2023)

Held 15-16 March 2023, Rawalpindi, Pakistan. Softcover 154 pages 9798350337228 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$204.00

COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2022. (ICCT 2022) (3 VOLS)

Held 11-14 November 2022, Nanjing, China. Softcover 1,936 pages 9781665470681 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$543.00

COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING AND DIGITAL SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (C-CODE 2023)

Held 17-18 May 2023, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 181 pages 9798350332407 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$208.00

COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY AND COMPUTER SCIENCE. ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ACCTCS 2023)

Held 25-27 February 2023, Shenyang, China. Softcover 753 pages 9798350322835 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$308.00

COMPLEX MEDICAL ENGINEERING. ICME INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2022. (CME 2022)

Held 4-6 November 2022, Zhongshan, China. Softcover 378 pages 9781665497008 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$243.00

COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2022. (CIS 2022)

Held 16-18 December 2022, Chengdu, China. Softcover 478 pages 9798350346282 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$261.00

COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE SYMPOSIUM SERIES. 2022. (SSCI 2022) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-7 December 2022, Singapore. Softcover 1,731 pages 9781665487696 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$504.00

COMPUTATIONAL MODELLING, SIMULATION AND OPTIMIZATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICCMSO 2022)

Held 23-25 December 2022, Pathum Thani, Thailand.

Softcover 423 pages 9798350332896

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$253.00

COMPUTER RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (ICCRD 2023)

Held 10-12 January 2023, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 321 pages 9781665487511

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$232.00

COMPUTER SCIENCE AND DATA ENGINEERING. IEEE ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2022. (CSDE 2022)

Held 18-20 December 2022, Gold Coast, Australia.

Softcover 706 pages 9781665453066

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$299.00

COMPUTER SCIENCE AND MANAGEMENT TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (ICCSMT 2022)

Held 18-20 November 2022, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 535 pages 9798350320411

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$271.00

COMPUTER SOCIETY OF IRAN. INTERNATIONAL COMPUTER CONFERENCE. 28TH 2023. (CSICC 2023)

Held 25-26 January 2023, Tehran, Iran.

Softcover 209 pages 9798350338201

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$212.00

COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES AND DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2022. (TechDev

Held 16-18 October 2022, Barcelona, Spain.

Softcover 75 pages 9798350398885

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$164.00

COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE. ASIA-PACIFIC. 2ND 2023. (APCT 2023)

Held 6-8 January 2023, Wuhan, China. Softcover 65 pages 9798350336122

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$141.00

COMPUTER, ELECTRICAL AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICCECE 2023)

Held 20-21 January 2023, Kolkata, India.

Softcover 272 pages 9781665452526

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$223.00

COMPUTERS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (CAIT 2022)

Held 4-6 November 2022, Quzhou, China.

Softcover 115 pages 9798350396188

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$197.00

COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (I3CS 2023)

Held 16-18 March 2023, Shillong, India. Softcover 475 pages 9798350323788 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$260.00

COMPUTING, NETWORKING AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICNC 2023)

Held 20-22 February 2023, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.

Softcover 715 pages 9781665457200

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$305.00

CONDITION ASSESSMENT TECHNIQUES IN ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (CATCON 2022)

Held 17-19 December 2022, Durgapur, India. Softcover 459 pages 9781665473811 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$257.00

CONTEMPORARY COMPUTING AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2022. (IC3I 2022) (3 VOLS)

Held 14-16 December 2022, Uttar Pradesh, India. Softcover 2,267 pages 9798350398274 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$590.00

CONTROL AND ROBOTICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICCRE 2023)

Held 21-23 April 2023, Niigata, Japan. Softcover 266 pages 9798350345667 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$223.00

LIST PITCE \$223.00

CONTROL CONFERENCE. INDIAN. 8TH 2022. (ICC 2022)

Held 14-16 December 2022, Chennai, India. Softcover 433 pages 9781665490009 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$253.00

COOPERATIVE AND HUMAN ASPECTS OF SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2023. (CHASE 2023)

Held 14-15 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 173 pages 9798350337358 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$207.00

CURRENT DEVELOPMENT IN ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (CCET 2022)

Held 23-24 December 2022, Bhopal, India. Softcover 774 pages 9781665454162 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$312.00

CYBER-ENABLED DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING AND KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (CyberC 2022)

Held 15-16 October 2022, Suzhou, China. Softcover 327 pages 9798350331554 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$235.00

CYBERNETICS AND INNOVATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICCI 2023)

- 11 -

Held 29-31 March 2023, Phetchaburi, Thailand. Softcover 128 pages 9798350336580 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$199.00

DATA ENGINEERING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 39TH 2023. (ICDEW 2023)

Held 3-7 April 2023, Anaheim, California, USA. Softcover 222 pages 9798350322453

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$215.00

DATA SCIENCE AND INTELLIGENT COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICDSIC 2022)

Held 1-2 November 2022, Karbala, Iraq. Softcover 283 pages 9798350334890 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$227.00

DESIGN OF RELIABLE COMMUNICATION NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2023. (DRCN 2023)

Held 17-20 April 2023, Vilanova i la Geltru, Spain. Softcover 223 pages 9781665475990 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$215.00

EDEMOCRACY AND EGOVERNMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ICEDEG 2023)

Held 3-4 April 2023, Quito, Ecuador. Softcover 152 pages 9798350324518 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$203.00

EDUCATIONAL INNOVATION THROUGH TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2022. (EITT 2022)

Held 16-17 December 2022, New York, New York, USA. Softcover 160 pages 9781665492492 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$204.00

EDUCATIONAL INNOVATION. IEEE EURASIAN CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ECEI 2023)

Held 3-5 February 2023, Singapore. Softcover 366 pages 9798350334296 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$242.00

E-LEARNING AND E-TEACHING. CONFERENCE. 10TH INTERNATIONAL/16TH NATIONAL. 2023. (ICeLeT 2023)

Held 28 February - 2 March 2023, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 90 pages 9798350338324 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$191.00

ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2022. (ICECE 2022)

Held 21-23 December 2022, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 484 pages 9798350398809 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$265.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (ELECS 2022)

Held 21-23 December 2022, Bern, Switzerland. Softcover 182 pages 9781665497800 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$208.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND CONTROL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (IC2ECS 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-18 December 2022, Nanjing, China. Softcover 1,333 pages 9798350399172 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$418.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, BIG DATA AND ALGORITHMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (EEBDA 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 24-26 February 2023, Changchun, China. Softcover 1,962 pages 9781665462549 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$535.00

ELECTRICAL MACHINES DESIGN, CONTROL AND DIAGNOSIS. IEEE WORKSHOP. 2023. (WEMDCD 2023)

Held 13-14 April 2023, Newcastle upon Tyne, United Kingdom.

Softcover 210 pages 9781665486941

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$213.00

ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONIC AND INFORMATION SCIENCES. IEEE OPEN CONFERENCE. 2023. (eStream

Held 27 April 2023, Vilnius, Lithuania. Softcover 93 pages 9798350303841 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$193.00

ELECTROMAGNETIC FIELD COMPUTATION-LONG PAPERS. IEEE BIENNIAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2022. (CEFC-LONG 2022)

Held 24-26 October 2022, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 36 pages 9798350346411

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$95.00

ELECTRONIC CRIME RESEARCH. APWG SYMPOSIUM. 2022. (eCrime 2022)

Held 30 November - 2 December 2022, Virtual Symposium.

Softcover 120 pages 9798350301700

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$196.00

ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2022. (EEET 2022)

Held 2-4 December 2022, Beijing, China. Softcover 259 pages 9798350320435

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$223.00

ELECTRONICS COMPUTER AND COMPUTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2023. (ICECCO 2023)

Held 1-2 June 2023, Kaskelen, Kazakhstan.

Softcover 169 pages 9798350339628 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$206.00

ELECTRONICS PACKAGING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICEP 2023)

Held 19-22 April 2023, Kumamoto, Japan. Softcover 270 pages 9798350336726

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$225.00

ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (CECIT 2022)

Held 23-25 December 2022, Sanya, China. Softcover 482 pages 9798350331981

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$262.00

EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES IN ELECTRONICS, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICETECC 2022)

Held 7-9 December 2022, Jamshoro, Sindh, Pakistan.

Softcover 295 pages 9781665490887

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$227.00

EMERGING TECHNOLOGY BLOCKCHAIN FORUM: BLOCKCHAIN AND BEYOND. IEEE GLOBAL. 1ST 2022. (iGETblockchain 2022)

Held 7-11 November 2022, Irvine, California, USA.

Softcover 274 pages 9781665452601

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$223.00

EMERGING TRENDS IN ENGINEERING AND MEDICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICETEMS 2022)

Held 18-19 November 2022, Nagpur, India.

Softcover 468 pages 9781665461139

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$263.00

ENERGY CONSERVATION AND EFFICIENCY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ICECE 2023)

Held 15-16 March 2023, Lahore, Pakistan.

Softcover 159 pages 9798350332209

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$202.00

ENGINEERING EDUCATION CONFERENCE. IEEE WORLD. 2023. (EDUNINE 2023)

Held 12-15 March 2023, Bogota, Colombia.

Softcover 374 pages 9798350320510

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$246.00

EXPERIENCE OF DESIGNING AND APPLICATION OF CAD SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2023. (CADSM 2023)

Held 22-25 February 2023, Jaroslaw, Poland.

Softcover 200 pages 9798350310863

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$213.00

FACTORY COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2023. (WFCS 2023)

Held 26-28 April 2023, Pavia, Italy.

Softcover 244 pages 9781665464338

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$221.00

FORMAL METHODS IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2023. (FormaliSE 2023)

Held 14-15 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia.

Softcover 141 pages 9798350312645

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$200.00

FUTURE OF EDUCATIONAL INNOVATION-WORKSHOP SERIES DATA IN ACTION. 2023.

Held 16-18 January 2023, Monterrey, Mexico.

Softcover 193 pages 9781665494175

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$209.00

GEOSCIENCE, ELECTRONICS AND REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY. IEEE ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2022. (AGERS 2022)

Held 21-22 December 2022, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 196 pages 9798350398229

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$228.00

GLOBAL SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. ACM/IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2020. (ICGSE 2020)

Held 26-28 June 2020, Seoul, South Korea.

Softcover 133 pages 9781728193564

Curran Associates, Inc. (2020)

List Price \$200.00

GREEN ENERGY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (ICGEA 2023)

Held 10-12 March 2023, Singapore. Softcover 261 pages 9781665456104 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$221.00

GRID EDGE TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION. IEEE PES. 2023. (Grid Edge 2023)

Held 10-13 April 2023, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 242 pages 9781665460132 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$218.00

HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTL CONF. 24TH 2022.

(HPCC/DSS/SmartCity/DependSys 2022) (4 VOLS) (AND DSS, SmartCity, DependSys)

Held 18-21 December 2022, Hainan, China. Softcover 2,378 pages 9798350319941 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$661.00

HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING, DATA, AND ANALYTICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 29TH 2022. (HIPC 2022)

Held 18-21 December 2022, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 310 pages 9781665494243 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$233.00

HIGH PERFORMANCE SWITCHING AND ROUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2023. (HPSR 2023)

Held 5-7 June 2023, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 216 pages 9781665476416 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$215.00

HIGH TECHNOLOGY FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2022. (HiTech 2022)

Held 6-7 October 2022, Sofia, Bulgaria. Softcover 134 pages 9781665461207 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$199.00

IMAGE PROCESSING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICIP 2022) (7 VOLS)

Held 16-19 October 2022, Bordeaux, France. Softcover 4,315 pages 9781665496216 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$1,124.00

INDUSTRIAL CYBER-PHYSICAL SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ICPS 2023)

Held 8-11 May 2023, Wuhan, China. Softcover 714 pages 9798350311266 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$302.00

INDUSTRIAL IOT, BIG DATA AND SUPPLY CHAIN. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (IIoTBDSC 2022)

Held 23-25 September 2022, Virtual Conference. Softcover 363 pages 9781665454568 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$240.00

INFORMATICS, NETWORKING AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICINC 2022)

Held 14-16 October 2022, Nanjing, China. Softcover 259 pages 9798350309706 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$222.00

INFORMATICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 16TH 2022. (Informatics 2022)

Held 23-25 November 2022, Poprad, Slovakia. Softcover 379 pages 9798350310351

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$242.00

INFORMATION AND COMPUTING RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (ICORE 2022)

Held 10-11 December 2022, Cebu, Philippines.

Softcover 315 pages 9798350333916

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$234.00

INFORMATION MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICIM 2023)

Held 17-19 March 2023, Oxford, United Kingdom.

Softcover 156 pages 9798350336399

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$204.00

INFORMATION SCIENCES AND SYSTEMS. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 57TH 2023. (CISS 2023)

Held 22-24 March 2023, Baltimore, Maryland, USA.

Softcover 613 pages 9781665451826

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$284.00

INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND COMPUTING TECHNOLOGY, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 10TH 2022. (ISCTech 2022)

Held 28-30 December 2022, Guilin, China.

Softcover 809 pages 9798350332940

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$319.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY IN MEDICINE AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2022. (ITME 2022)

Held 18-20 November 2022, Xiamen, China.

Softcover 803 pages 9798350310160

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$319.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY TO ENHANCE E-LEARNING AND OTHER APPLICATION. 3RD 2022. (IT-ELA

Held 27-28 December 2022, Baghdad, Iraq.

Softcover 248 pages 9798350334975

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$220.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, COMMUNICATION ECOSYSTEM AND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ITCEM 2022)

Held 19-21 December 2022, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 182 pages 9781665463027

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$209.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (INCIT 2022)

Held 10-11 November 2022, Nonthaburi, Thailand.

Softcover 484 pages 9781665489133

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$266.00

INNOVATION IN CLOUDS, INTERNET AND NETWORKS AND WORKSHOPS. CONFERENCE. 26TH 2023. (ICIN

Held 6-9 March 2023, Paris, France. Softcover 202 pages 9798350398052

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$213.00

INNOVATIONS AND DEVELOPMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL **CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (IDITR 2023)**

Held 26-28 May 2023, Chengdu, China. Softcover 115 pages 9798350345582 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$198.00

INNOVATIONS IN COMPUTER SCIENCE AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (ICONICS 2022)

Held 14-15 December 2022, Karachi, Pakistan. Softcover 210 pages 9781665461429 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$213.00

INNOVATIVE SMART GRID TECHNOLOGIES - MIDDLE EAST, IEEE PES CONFERENCE, 2023. (ISGT Middle East 2023)

Held 12-15 March 2023, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 339 pages 9781665465441

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$237.00

INTELLIGENT AND INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGIES IN COMPUTING, ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS. 2023. (IITCEE 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-28 January 2023, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 1,256 pages 9781665492614 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$416.00

INTELLIGENT COMMUNICATION AND COMPUTATIONAL TECHNIQUES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICCT 2023)

Held 19-20 January 2023, Jaipur, India. Softcover 338 pages 9781665453585 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$238.00

INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND RESEARCH TRENDS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (ICRT 2023)

Held 3-4 February 2023, Roorkee, India. Softcover 193 pages 9798350336788 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$209.00

INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING, ADVANCED SENSING AND BIG DATA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (IMASBD 2022)

Held 15-17 October 2022, Guilin, China. Softcover 105 pages 9781665454834 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$194.00

INTELLIGENT MEDIA, BIG DATA AND KNOWLEDGE MINING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (IMBDKM 2023)

Held 17-19 March 2023, Changsha, China. Softcover 89 pages 9781665463508 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$191.00

INTELLIGENT SIGNAL PROCESSING AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2022. (ISPACS 2022)

Held 22-25 November 2022, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 291 pages 9798350332438 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$227.00

INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS, ADVANCED COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ISACC 2023)

Held 3-4 February 2023, Silchar, India. Softcover 310 pages 9798350399394 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$231.00

INTERDISCIPLINARY PHD WORKSHOP. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (IIPhDW 2023)

Held 3-5 May 2023, Wismar, Germany. Softcover 151 pages 9781665410854 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$203.00

INTERNET OF EVERYTHING, MICROWAVE ENGINEERING, COMMUNICATION AND NETWORKS. 11TH 2023. (IEMECON 2023)

Held 10-11 February 2023, Jaipur, India. Softcover 307 pages 9781665475136 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$230.00

INTERPRETABILITY AND ROBUSTNESS IN NEURAL SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2023. (InteNSE 2023)

Held 14 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 21 pages 9798350301731 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$95.00

IT INNOVATION AND KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ITIKD 2023)

Held 8-9 March 2023, Manama, Bahrain. Softcover 347 pages 9781665463737 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$239.00

JOINT COMMUNICATIONS AND SENSING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 3RD 2023. (JC&S 2023)

Held 5-7 March 2023, Seefeld, Austria. Softcover 119 pages 9798350345698 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$196.00

KNOWLEDGE AND SMART TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (KST 2023)

Held 21-24 February 2023, Phuket, Thailand. Softcover 179 pages 9781665477130 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$211.00

LEARNING AND TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (L&T 2023)

Held 26 January 2023, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 189 pages 9798350300314 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$209.00

LOCALIZATION AND GNSS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICL-GNSS 2023)

Held 6-8 June 2023, Castellon, Spain. Softcover 93 pages 9798350323092 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$193.00

LOW-POWER AND HIGH-SPEED CHIPS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (COOL CHIPS 2023)

Held 19-21 April 2023, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 55 pages 9798350332025 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$172.00

MACHINE LEARNING, COMPUTER SYSTEMS AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (MLCSS 2022)

Held 5-6 August 2022, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 401 pages 9781665454940 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$247.00

MACHINE VISION AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (CMVIT 2023)

Held 24-26 March 2023, Xiamen, China. Softcover 174 pages 9781665464864 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$207.00

MAINTENANCE AND INTELLIGENT ASSET MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICMIAM 2022)

Held 12-15 December 2022, Anand, India. Softcover 97 pages 9781665461801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$192.00

MANAGEMENT ENGINEERING, SOFTWARE ENGINEERING AND SERVICE SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (ICMSS 2023)

Held 6-8 January 2023, Wuhan, China. Softcover 176 pages 9781665456074 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$207.00

MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTERS IN SCIENCES AND INDUSTRY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2022. (MCSI 2022)

Held 22-24 August 2022, Athens, Greece. Softcover 202 pages 9781665481915 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$212.00

MATHEMATICS, ENGINEERING AND SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL INTERDISCIPLINARY CONFERENCE. 2022. (MESIICON 2022)

Held 11-12 November 2022, Durgapur, India. Softcover 228 pages 9781665470735 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$217.00

MECHANICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICMEE 2022)

Held 21-23 November 2022, Xi'an, China. Softcover 346 pages 9781665492218 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$237.00

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND POWER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (MEPE 2022)

Held 27-29 December 2022, Wuhan, China. Softcover 103 pages 9781665491297 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$194.00

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND ROBOTICS RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2022. (ICMERR 2022)

Held 9-11 December 2022, Krakow, Poland. Softcover 230 pages 9781665490528 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$217.00

MECHATRONICS AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (MEEE 2023)

Held 10-12 February 2023, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 78 pages 9781665474467 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$168.00

MECHATRONICS AND ROBOTICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ICMRE 2023)

Held 10-12 February 2023, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 264 pages 9781665463270 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$223.00

MECHATRONICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICM 2023)

Held 15-17 March 2023, Loughborough, United Kingdom.

Softcover 409 pages 9781665466622

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$248.00

MEDICAL INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 17TH 2023. (ISMICT 2023)

Held 10-12 May 2023, Lincoln, Nebraska, USA. Softcover 120 pages 9798350304183 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$196.00

MEDICAL ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISMR 2023)

Held 19-21 April 2023, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 338 pages 9798350301632 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$235.00

METAMORPHIC TESTING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 8TH 2023. (MET 2023)

Held 14 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 39 pages 9798350301779 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$96.00

MICROELECTRONIC TEST STRUCTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 35TH 2023. (ICMTS 2023)

Held 27-30 March 2023, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 162 pages 9798350346541 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$204.00

MICROELECTRONICS AND ELECTRON DEVICES. IEEE WORKSHOP. 2023. (WMED 2023)

Held 31 March 2023, Boise, Idaho, USA. Softcover 37 pages 9798350336467 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$122.00

MICROELECTRONICS DESIGN AND TEST SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 32ND 2023. (MDTS 2023)

Held 8-10 May 2023, Albany, New York, USA. Softcover 58 pages 9798350338997 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$141.00

MICROELECTRONICS. IRANIAN INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (IICM 2022)

Held 20-22 December 2022, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 102 pages 9798350324549 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$194.00

MICROWAVE AND ANTENNA SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (IMAS 2023)

Held 7-9 February 2023, Cairo, Egypt. Softcover 262 pages 9781665490764 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$233.00

MICROWAVE CONFERENCE. IEEE ALL-RUSSIAN. 8TH 2022. (RMC 2022)

Held 23-25 November 2022, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 408 pages 9798350332070 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$246.00

MICROWAVE MEASUREMENT CONFERENCE. ARFTG. 100TH 2023. (ARFTG 2023)

Held 22-25 January 2023, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA.

Softcover 91 pages 9781665474955

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$192.00

MILLIMETER-WAVE AND TERAHERTZ TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (MMWaTT 2022)

Held 13-15 December 2022, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 110 pages 9798350312539

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$194.00

MINING SOFTWARE REPOSITORIES. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2020. (MSR 2020)

Held 25-26 May 2020, Seoul, South Korea.

Softcover 626 pages 9781728198408

Curran Associates, Inc. (2020)

List Price \$292.00

MOBILE SOFTWARE ENGINEERING AND SYSTEMS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (MOBILESoft 2023)

Held 14-15 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia.

Softcover 97 pages 9798350311839

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$193.00

MOBILITY, SENSING AND NETWORKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2022. (MSN 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-16 December 2022, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 1,042 pages 9781665464581

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$373.00

MODELLING AND SIMULATION OF CYBER-PHYSICAL ENERGY SYSTEMS. WORKSHOP. 11TH 2023.

(MSCPES 2023)

Held 9 May 2023, San Antonio, Texas, USA.

Softcover 73 pages 9798350336832

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$164.00

MULTIMEDIA COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2022. (ICMCT 2022)

Held 7-9 July 2022, Xiamen, China.

Softcover 83 pages 9781665473637

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$192.00

MULTIPLE-VALUED LOGIC. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 53RD 2023. (ISMVL 2023)

Held 22-24 May 2023, Matsue, Japan.

Softcover 222 pages 9781665464178

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$216.00

NATURAL LANGUAGE-BASED SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2ND 2023. (NLBSE 2023)

Held 20 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia.

Softcover 65 pages 9798350301793

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$149.00

NETWORKING, COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (NetCit 2022)

Held 26-27 December 2022, Manchester, United Kingdom.

Softcover 671 pages 9781665492744

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$295.00

NETWORKING, INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND SECURITY: ENVISAGE INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS IN 5G/6G-BASED INTERCONNECTED DIGITAL WORLD. INTL CONF. 5TH 2022. (NISS 2022)

Held 30-31 March 2022, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 167 pages 9781665453646 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$209.00

NEW TECHNOLOGIES OF INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (NTIC 2022)

Held 21-22 December 2022, Mila, Algeria. Softcover 257 pages 9781665489751 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$223.00

NEXT GENERATION INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (ICNGIS 2022)

Held 29-31 July 2022, Kottayam, India. Softcover 602 pages 9781665467933 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$284.00

OCEAN ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY AND INNOVATION CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2022. (OETIC 2022) (MANAGEMENT AND CONSERVATION FOR SUSTAINABLE AND RESILIENT MARINE AND COASTAL RESOURCES)

Held 19-20 December 2022, Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 99 pages 9798350397086 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$193.00

OPPORTUNITY RESEARCH SCHOLARS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (ORSS 2023)

Held 23 April - 2 June 2023, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 95 pages 9798350337013 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$192.00

OPTIMIZING ELECTRICAL ENERGY CONSUMPTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (OEEC 2023)

Held 28 February - 1 March 2023, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 56 pages 9798350302042 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$126.00

PARALLEL AND DISTRIBUTED PROCESSING WITH APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTL CONF. 2022. (ISPA 2022) (AND BDCloud/SocialCom/SustainCom 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-19 December 2022, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 944 pages 9781665464987 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$350.00

PARALLEL AND DISTRIBUTED SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 28TH 2022. (ICPADS 2022)

Held 10-12 January 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 923 pages 9781665473163 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$349.00

PATTERN RECOGNITION AND IMAGE ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (IPRIA 2023)

Held 14-16 February 2023, Qom, Iran. Softcover 158 pages 9798350314564 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$203.00

PERFORMANCE ANALYSIS OF SYSTEMS AND SOFTWARE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISPASS 2023)

Held 23-25 April 2023, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 361 pages 9798350397406 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$240.00

PERVASIVE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (PerCom 2023)

Held 13-17 March 2023, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 269 pages 9781665453790 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$227.00

POSTGRADUATE RESEARCH IN MICROELECTRONICS AND ELECTRONICS. IEEE ASIA PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2022. (PrimeAsia 2022)

Held 11-13 November 2022, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 93 pages 9781665450706 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$192.00

POWER AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. ASIA. 2022. (APET 2022)

Held 11-13 November 2022, Shanghai, China. Softcover 467 pages 9781665453356 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$259.00

POWER AND ENERGY CONFERENCE. IEEE TEXAS. 2023. (TPEC 2023)

Held 13-14 February 2023, College Station, Texas, USA. Softcover 561 pages 9781665490726 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$277.00

POWER ELECTRONICS, DRIVE SYSTEMS, AND TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE. 14TH 2023. (PEDSTC 2023)

Held 31 January - 2 February 2023, Babol, Iran. Softcover 544 pages 9798350336658 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$272.00

POWER ENGINEERING APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICPEA 2023)

Held 6-7 March 2023, Putrajaya, Malaysia. Softcover 390 pages 9781665475020 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$247.00

POWER LINE COMMUNICATIONS AND ITS APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISPLC 2023)

Held 21-23 March 2023, Manchester, United Kingdom. Softcover 66 pages 9781665491365 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$153.00

POWER MODULATOR AND HIGH VOLTAGE CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2022. (IPMHVC 2022)

Held 19-23 June 2022, Knoxville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 143 pages 9781665471664 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$201.00

POWER SEMICONDUCTOR DEVICES AND ICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 35TH 2023. (ISPSD 2023)

Held 28 May - 1 June 2023, Hong Kong. Softcover 409 pages 9798350396836 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$255.00

POWER, ELECTRONICS AND COMPUTER APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICPECA 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 29-31 January 2023, Shenyang, China. Softcover 1,844 pages 9781665472791 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$514.00

POWER, INSTRUMENTATION, ENERGY AND CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (PIECON 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 February 2023, Aligarh, India. Softcover 969 pages 9798350399776 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$350.00

PRODUCT COMPLIANCE ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISPCE 2023)

Held 1-3 May 2023, Dallas, Texas, USA. Softcover 106 pages 9781665456791 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$196.00

PROTECTION AND AUTOMATION OF POWER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (IPAPS 2023)

Held 24-25 January 2023, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 127 pages 9798350311549 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$198.00

PROTECTIVE RELAY ENGINEERS. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 76TH 2023. (CFPR 2023)

Held 27-30 March 2023, College Station, Texas, USA. Softcover 176 pages 9798350321357 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$206.00

QUALITY ELECTRONIC DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 24TH 2023. (ISQED 2023)

Held 5-7 April 2023, San Francisco, California, USA. Softcover 758 pages 9798350334760 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$312.00

QUANTUM SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 4TH 2023. (Q-SE 2023)

Held 14 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 59 pages 9798350301816 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$130.00

RADIO ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL AND POWER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL YOUTH CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (REEPE 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-18 March 2023, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 1,017 pages 9798350399530 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$359.00

RADIO SCIENCE AND WIRELESS TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. CROSS STRAIT. 2022. (CSRSWTC 2022)

Held 17-18 December 2022, Haidian, China. Softcover 531 pages 9781665460972 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$274.00

RADIOELEKTRONIKA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 33RD 2023. (RADIOELEKTRONIKA 2023)

Held 19-20 April 2023, Pardubice, Czech Republic. Softcover 315 pages 9798350398359 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$232.00

REAL-TIME AND EMBEDDED TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 29TH 2023. (RTAS 2023)

Held 9-12 May 2023, San Antonio, Texas, USA. Softcover 360 pages 9798350321777 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$239.00

RECENT ADVANCES IN INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (RAIT 2023)

Held 3-5 March 2023, Dhanbad, India. Softcover 101 pages 9798350335712 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$193.00

RECENT TRENDS IN ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICRTEC 2023)

Held 10-11 February 2023, Mysore, India. Softcover 488 pages 9798350396201 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$261.00

RECENT TRENDS IN MICROELECTRONICS, AUTOMATION, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICMACC 2022)

Held 28-30 December 2022, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 562 pages 9781665496056 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$277.00

RELIABILITY AND MAINTAINABILITY SYMPOSIUM. ANNUAL. 2023. (RAMS 2023)

Held 23-26 January 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 620 pages 9781665460545 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$286.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY AND HYDROGEN TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE IAS GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (GlobConHT 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-12 March 2023, Malé, Maldives. Softcover 1,309 pages 9798350332124 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$415.00

RF AND MICROWAVE CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2022. (RFM 2022)

Held 19-21 December 2022, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 268 pages 9781665489782 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$226.00

ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION IN INDUSTRY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICRAI 2023)

Held 3-5 March 2023, Peshawar, Pakistan. Softcover 362 pages 9781665464734 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$240.00

ROBOTICS SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 5TH 2023. (RoSE 2023)

Held 15 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 73 pages 9798350301854 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$153.00

ROBOTICS, AUTOMATION AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (RAAI 2022)

Held 9-11 December 2022, Singapore. Softcover 288 pages 9781665459457 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$227.00

ROBOTICS, ELECTRICAL AND SIGNAL PROCESSING TECHNIQUES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICREST 2023)

Held 7-8 January 2023, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 373 pages 9798350346442 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$240.00

RURAL ELECTRIC POWER CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2023. (REPC 2023)

Held 25-27 April 2023, Cleveland, Ohio, USA. Softcover 79 pages 9798350321746 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$183.00

SECURE AND TRUSTWORTHY MACHINE LEARNING. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2023. (SaTML 2023)

Held 8-10 February 2023, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA.

Softcover 707 pages 9781665463003

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$300.00

SEMANTIC COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2023. (ICSC 2023)

Held 1-3 February 2023, Laguna Hills, California, USA.

Softcover 343 pages 9781665482646

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$237.00

SIGNAL AND POWER INTEGRITY. IEEE WORKSHOP. 27TH 2023. (SPI 2023)

Held 7-10 May 2023, Aveiro, Portugal. Softcover 109 pages 9798350332834 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$197.00

SIGNAL PROCESSING AND ITS APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL COLLOQUIUM. 19TH 2023. (CSPA 2023)

Held 3-4 March 2023, Kedah, Malaysia. Softcover 299 pages 9781665476935 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$228.00

SIGNAL PROCESSING, COMMUNICATIONS AND ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2ND 2022. (ISPCEM 2022)

Held 25-27 November 2022, Montreal, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 391 pages 9781665492720

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$245.00

SIGNAL PROCESSING. ASIA SYMPOSIUM. 3RD 2022. (ASSP 2022)

Held 7-9 December 2022, Singapore. Softcover 97 pages 9781665475860

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$194.00

SIGNAL-IMAGE TECHNOLOGY AND INTERNET-BASED SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2022. (SITIS 2022)

Held 19-21 October 2022, Dijon, France. Softcover 657 pages 9781665464963

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$294.00

SILICON VALLEY CYBERSECURITY CONFERENCE. 2023. (SVCC 2023)

Held 17-19 May 2023, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 114 pages 9798350321586 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$196.00

SMART COMPUTING AND APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICSCA 2023)

Held 5-6 February 2023, Hail, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 369 pages 9798350347067 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$244.00

SMART GRID METROLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (SMAGRIMET 2023)

Held 24-28 April 2023, Cavtat, Croatia. Softcover 100 pages 9798350323603 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$192.00

SMART MOBILITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SM 2023)

Held 19-21 March 2023, Thuwal, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 196 pages 9798350312768 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$213.00

SMART TECHNOLOGIES IN COMPUTING, ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (ICSTCEE 2022)

Held 16-17 December 2022, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 366 pages 9781665456654 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$241.00

SOFTWARE ANALYSIS, EVOLUTION AND REENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SANER 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-24 March 2023, Macao, China. Softcover 979 pages 9781665452793 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$359.00

SOFTWARE AND SYSTEM PROCESSES. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICSSP 2023)

Held 14-15 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 97 pages 9798350311976 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$194.00

SOFTWARE ARCHITECTURE COMPANION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (ICSA-C 2023)

Held 13-17 March 2023, L'Aquila, Italy. Softcover 343 pages 9781665464604 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$237.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING EDUCATION FOR THE NEXT GENERATION. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 5TH 2023. (SEENG 2023)

Held 16 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 41 pages 9798350301878 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$95.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING FOR ADAPTIVE AND SELF-MANAGING SYSTEMS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 15TH 2020. (SEAMS 2020)

Held 25-26 May 2020, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 196 pages 9781728198392 Curran Associates, Inc. (2020) List Price \$211.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING FOR SYSTEMS-OF-SYSTEMS AND SOFTWARE ECOSYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 11TH 2023. (SESoS 2023)

Held 14 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 65 pages 9798350301755 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$149.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING RESEARCH AND PRACTICES FOR THE IOT. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 5TH 2023. (SERP4IoT 2023)

Held 20 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 55 pages 9798350301892 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$122.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING: NEW IDEAS AND EMERGING RESULTS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 45TH 2023. (ICSE-NIER 2023)

Held 14-20 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 148 pages 9798350300406 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$203.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING: SOFTWARE ENGINEERING IN SOCIETY. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 45TH 2023. (ICSE-SEIS 2023)

Held 14-20 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 196 pages 9798350322620 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$210.00

SOFTWARE QUALITY, RELIABILITY AND SECURITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2022. (QRS 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-9 December 2022, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 1,158 pages 9781665477055 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$388.00

SOFTWARE QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND SECURITY COMPANION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2022. (QRS-C 2022)

Held 5-9 December 2022, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 790 pages 9798350319927 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$317.00

SOFTWARE VULNERABILITY. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 1ST 2023. (SVM 2023)

Held 20 May 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 19 pages 9798350301915 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$95.00

SOLID STATE LIGHTING. CHINA INTL FORUM. 19TH 2022. (SSLCHINA: IFWS 2022) (AND 2022 8TH INTL FORUM ON WIDE BANDGAP SEMICONDUCTORS)

Held 7-10 February 2023, Suzhou, China. Softcover 331 pages 9798350346398 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$234.00

SYSTEM RELIABILITY AND SAFETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (ICSRS 2022)

Held 23-25 November 2022, Venice, Italy. Softcover 555 pages 9781665470933 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$274.00

SYSTEMS OF SIGNALS GENERATING AND PROCESSING IN THE FIELD OF ON BOARD COMMUNICATIONS. 2023

Held 14-16 March 2023, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 558 pages 9798350397734 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$275.00

TEACHING, ASSESSMENT AND LEARNING FOR ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (TALE 2022)

Held 4-7 December 2022, Hung Hom, Hong Kong. Softcover 828 pages 9781665491181 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$323.00

TECHNOLOGY AND ENERGY MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICTEM 2023)

Held 8-9 February 2023, Mazandaran, Babol, Iran. Softcover 500 pages 9781665452861 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$263.00

TECHNOLOGY AND INFORMATION MANAGEMENT. SOMAIYA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SICTIM 2023)

Held 24-25 March 2023, Mumbai, India. Softcover 116 pages 9798350333305 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$197.00

TECHNOLOGY INNOVATIONS FOR HEALTHCARE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICTIH 2022)

Held 14-16 September 2022, Magdeburg, Germany.

Softcover 90 pages 9798350334258

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$191.00

TELECOMMUNICATION SYSTEMS, SERVICES, AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2022. (TSSA 2022)

Held 13-14 October 2022, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 316 pages 9781665455954

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$231.00

TEST SYMPOSIUM. IEEE LATIN AMERICAN. 24TH 2023. (LATS 2023)

Held 21-24 March 2023, Veracruz, Mexico. Softcover 107 pages 9798350325980 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$196.00

TOOLS WITH ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 34TH 2022. (ICTAI 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 31 October - 2 November 2022, Macao, China.

Softcover 1,454 pages 9798350397451

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$445.00

TRUST, SECURITY AND PRIVACY IN COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (TrustCom 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-11 December 2022, Wuhan, China. Softcover 1,617 pages 9781665494267

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$479.00

UBIQUITOUS COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2022. (IUCC/CIT/DSCI/SMARTCNS 2022)

Held 19-21 December 2022, Chongqing, China. Softcover 415 pages 9781665477277

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$250.00

UNDERWATER TECHNOLOGY. IEEE. 2023. (UT 2023)

Held 6-9 March 2023, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 494 pages 9798350331769 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$264.00

VIRTUAL REALITY AND 3D USER INTERFACES. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2023. (VR 2023)

Held 25-29 March 2023, Shanghai, China. Softcover 701 pages 9798350348163 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$305.00

VIRTUAL REALITY, HUMAN-COMPUTER INTERACTION AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (VRHCIAI 2022)

Held 28-30 October 2022, Changsha, China. Softcover 270 pages 9781665491839 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$223.00

VISUAL ANALYTICS IN HEALTHCARE. WORKSHOP. 2022. (VAHC 2022)

Held 5 November 2022, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 39 pages 9798350301045 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$95.00

VISUALIZATION SYMPOSIUM. IEEE PACIFIC. 16TH 2023. (PacificVis 2023)

Held 18-21 April 2023, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 224 pages 9798350321258

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$216.00

VLSI DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 36TH 2023. (VLSID 2023) (AND 2023 22ND INTERNATIONAL **CONFERENCE ON EMBEDDED SYSTEMS)**

Held 8-12 January 2023, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 416 pages 9798350346794 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$255.00

WIRELESS AND MICROWAVE TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2023. (WAMICON 2023)

Held 17-18 April 2023, Melbourne, Florida, USA. Softcover 159 pages 9798350398656 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$203.00

Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP):

ADVANCED MATERIAL AND CLEAN ENERGY, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 4TH 2023, (ICAMCE 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2529 Held 17-19 February 2023, Hangzhou, China 9781713875284 Softcover 180(approx) pages Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$121.00

ADVANCED MATERIALS AND EQUIPMENT MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (AMEM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2510 Held 17-18 February 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 225(approx) pages 9781713875161 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$132.00

ADVANCED VETERINARY SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGIES FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1174 Held 17-18 September 2023, Online. Softcover 266(approx) pages 9781713874997 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

ADVANCES IN MODERN PHYSICS SCIENCES AND ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICPSET 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2549 Held 29-30 April 2023, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 228(approx) pages 9781713877073

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

AERONAUTICAL, AEROSPACE AND MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (AAME 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2512 Held 24-26 February 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 117(approx) pages 9781713875178 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$121.00

AGRICULTURAL CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 4TH 2023. (IAC-2023) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1213

Held 10-11 January 2023, Mosul, Iraq.

Softcover 1,039(approx) pages 9781713876915

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$179.00

AGRICULTURE AND ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (CAES-2023)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1214

Held 6-7 March 2023, Tikrit, Iraq.

Softcover 514(approx) pages 9781713876922

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

ANTHROPOCENE, GLOBAL ENVIRONMENTAL CHANGE AND POWERFUL GEOGRAPHY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICOAGPG)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1190

Held 27 September 2022, Online, Indonesia.

Softcover 484(approx) pages 9781713875031

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

APPLIED GREEN TECHNOLOGY FOR ENVIRONMENT CONSERVATION THROUGH CONTINUOUS ENGINEERING. ENGINEERING INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2022. (EIC 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1203

Held 22 September 2022, Online, Indonesia.

Softcover 450(approx) pages 9781713875116

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

APPLIED MECHANICS AND ADVANCED MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICAMAM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2535

Held 6-8 January 2023, Changsha, China.

Softcover 226(approx) pages 9781713875345

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

APPLIED MECHANICS, MATERIALS PHYSICS, AND ENGINEERING STRUCTURES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (MMPES 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2519

Held 5-6 January 2023, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 481(approx) pages 9781713875208

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

APPLIED PHYSICS AND MATHEMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2023. (ICAPM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2543

Held 10-12 March 2023, Singapore.

Softcover 105(approx) pages 9781713877035

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

APPLIED SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICAS 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2540

Held 24-28 May 2022, Banja Luka, Bosnia and Herzegovina.

Softcover 457(approx) pages 9781713877004

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, AUTOMATION AND CONTROL TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (AIACT 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2513

Held 24-26 February 2023, Kunming, China.

Softcover 97(approx) pages 9781713875185

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

ASTROPHYSICS CONFERENCE. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL. 20TH 2022.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2544

Held 31 October - 1 November 2022, Santa Fe, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 96(approx) pages 9781713877042

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

AVENUES OF QUANTUM FIELD THEORY IN CURVED SPACETIME. WORKSHOP. 2022. (AQFTCS 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2531 Held 14-16 September 2022, Genova, Italy. Softcover 272(approx) pages 9781713875307 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

BIG DATA AND APPLIED STATISTICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2555
Held 10-12 March 2023, Shanghai, China.
Softcover 169(approx) pages 9781713877110
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$121.00

CHEMICAL, ENERGY SCIENCE AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1204 Held 14-16 April 2023, Sanya, China. Softcover 42(approx) pages 9781713875123 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$104.00

CIVIL AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2022.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1205 Held 2-4 October 2022, Online. Softcover 716(approx) pages 9781713875130 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$158.00

COMPACT STARS IN THE QCD PHASE DIAGRAM. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 9TH 2022. CSQCD IX: FROM RHIC TO ASTROPHYSICS, PROBING THE QUARK-GLUON PLASMA (CSQCD IX 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2536 Held 31 July - 5 August 2022, Online. Softcover 103(approx) pages 9781713875352 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$121.00

CONCRETE ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2022. (CONCET 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2521 Held 6-7 December 2022, Online. Softcover 163(approx) pages 9781713875222 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$121.00

DECOHERENCE, INFORMATION, COMPLEXITY AND ENTROPY. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 10TH 2022. DICE2022 - Spacetime - Matter - Quantum Mechanics

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2533 Held 19-23 September 2022, Castiglioncello, Italy. Softcover 608(approx) pages 9781713875321 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

DEFENCE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (ICDT 2022) (6 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2478
Held 23-26 August 2022, Beijing, China.
Softcover 4,778(approx) pages 9781713875154
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$320.00

DESIGN INNOVATIONS AND MANAGEMENT FOR SUSTAINABLE ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2022. (ICDIMSE 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1210 Held 15-16 March 2022, Online. Softcover 448(approx) pages 9781713876885 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

ELECTRICAL, CONTROL AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2530 Held 24-26 February 2023, Changsha, China. Softcover 257(approx) pages 9781713875291 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$132.00

ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, AND COMPUTING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (EECT 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2522

Held 24-26 March 2023, Sanya, China.

Softcover 249(approx) pages 9781713875239

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

ELECTRONIC ENGINEERING AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (EESP 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2546 Held 27-30 August 2022, Istanbul, Turkey.

Softcover 54(approx) pages 9781713877059

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$104.00

ELECTRONIC INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (EICE 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2525 Held 13-15 January 2023, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 222(approx) pages 9781713875253 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

ELECTRONICS AND INTEGRATED CIRCUIT TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2ND 2023. (EICT 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2524 Held 24-26 February 2023, Chengdu, China. Softcover 247(approx) pages 9781713875246 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

ELECTRONICS, CIRCUITS AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ECIE 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2537 Held 6-8 January 2023, Suzhou, China. Softcover 158(approx) pages 9781713875369 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

EMERGENT PHENOMENA IN QUANTUM MATERIALS. CONFERENCE. 2022. (E-QMAT 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2518 Held 12-14 October 2022, Roorkee, India. Softcover 130(approx) pages 9781713875192 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$121.00

ENERGY UTILIZATION AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICEUA 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2520 Held 10-12 February 2023, Sanya, China. Softcover 350(approx) pages 9781713875215 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$132.00

ENGINEERING RESEARCH CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 18TH 2022. (EURECA 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2523 Held 30 November 2022, Subang Jaya, Malaysia. Softcover 604(approx) pages 9781713876977 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$158.00

ENSURING SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN THE CONTEXT OF AGRICULTURE, ENERGY, ECOLOGY AND EARTH SCIENCE 2023

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1212

Held 14-18 March 2023, Dushanbe, Tajikistan. Softcover 352(approx) pages 9781713876908

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES. NATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (NCENR-2023)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1215

Held 8-9 March 2023, Basrah, Iraq.

Softcover 665(approx) pages 9781713876939

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

EURO ASIA CIVIL ENGINEERING FORUM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2022. (EACEF-2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1195

Held 3-12 October 2022, Rapperswil, Switzerland and Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 592(approx) pages 9781713875055

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

FOOD AND ENVIRONMENTAL SECURITY IN MODERN GEOPOLITICAL CONDITIONS: PROBLEMS AND SOLUTIONS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC AND PRACTICAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (EPFS-2023)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1206

Held 21-22 February 2023, Kostanay, Kazakhstan.

Softcover 325(approx) pages 9781713875147

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

FOOD SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (ICFSE)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1200

Held 11-12 October 2022, Surakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 477(approx) pages 9781713875093

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

GREEN ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (ICONGEET-2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1216

Held 17-18 November 2022, Seoul, South Korea.

Softcover 353(approx) pages 9781713876946

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

GREEN TECHNOLOGY FOR VALUE CHAINS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2022. (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1201

Held 22-23 November 2022, Online, Indonesia.

Softcover 963(approx) pages 9781713875109

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$179.00

INDUSTRIAL MANUFACTURING AND STRUCTURAL MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (IMSM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2541 Held 17-19 February 2023, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 455(approx) pages 9781713877011

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

INNOVATION IN AVIATION AND SPACE FOR OPENING NEW HORIZONS. EASN INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2022. (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2526

Held 18-21 October 2022, Barcelona, Spain.

Softcover 968(approx) pages 9781713875260

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$179.00

MARINE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2022. (SENTA 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1166

Held 20 October 2022, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 614(approx) pages 9781713874980

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

MATERIAL CHEMISTRY AND COMPOSITE MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (MCCM 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2539

Held 16-18 December 2022, Zhuhai, China.

Softcover 720(approx) pages 9781713876991

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (MEA 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2528

Held 9-11 December 2022, Chongqing, China.

Softcover 531(approx) pages 9781713876984

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

MECHANICAL, AERONAUTICAL AND AUTOMOTIVE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (ICMAA 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2542

Held 24-26 February 2023, Online.

Softcover 193(approx) pages 9781713877028

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

MECHANICAL, AEROSPACE AND AUTOMOTIVE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2551

Held 2-4 December 2022, Beijing, China.

Softcover 264(approx) pages 9781713877080

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

NATURAL RESOURCES AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022. (2ND ICNRSD 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1188

Held 29 October 2022, Medan, Indonesia.

Softcover 417(approx) pages 9781713875017

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

NEW ENERGY AND OPTOELECTRONIC MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (NEOM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2552

Held 3-4 June 2023, Online.

Softcover 49(approx) pages 9781713877097

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$104.00

NEW ENERGY SYSTEM AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022 (NESEE 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2527 Held 9-11 December 2022, Chongqing, China. Softcover 692(approx) pages 9781713875277

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

NEW ENERGY TECHNOLOGY INNOVATION AND LOW CARBON DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2023. (NET-LC 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2534

Held 6-8 January 2023, Changsha, China.

Softcover 127(approx) pages 9781713875338

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

OCEAN, COASTAL ENGINEERING, ENVIRONMENTAL AND NATURAL DISASTER MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 10TH 2022.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1198

Held 29 November 2022, Surabaya, Indonesia. Softcover 359(approx) pages 9781713875086

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

OPTICS, ELECTRONICS, AND OPTOELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS. 3RD 2022. (ICOEO 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2548

Held 18-20 November 2022, Xiamen, China.

Softcover 184(approx) pages 9781713877066

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

PHD STUDENTS AND YOUNG SCIENTISTS. CONFERENCE. 22ND 2022.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1189

Held 28 June - 1 July 2022, Online.

Softcover 346(approx) pages 9781713875024

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

POST GRADUATE PROGRAM, UNIVERSITY OF PAPUA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICOPOD 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1192

Held 24 November 2022, Raja Ampat, Indonesia. Softcover 458(approx) pages 9781713875048

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

POWER GRID SYSTEMS AND GREEN ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (PGSGE 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2532

Held 6-8 January 2023, Xiamen, China.

Softcover 156(approx) pages 9781713875314

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

RESEARCH METHODOLOGY FOR BUILT ENVIRONMENT AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ICRMBEE2023)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1217

Held 28 February - 2 March 2023, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 351(approx) pages 9781713876953

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

ROBOTICS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 2022. (JCRAI 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2506

Held 14-17 October 2022, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 94(approx) pages 9781713876960

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

SCIENCE AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (ICSSD 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1197

Held 11-14 October 2022, Ota, Nigeria.

Softcover 181(approx) pages 9781713875079

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, AND AGRICULTURE RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2019. (ICON-STAR-2019)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1209

Held 30 November - 1 December 2019, Makassar, Indonesia.

Softcover 195(approx) pages 9781713876878

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

SOLAR ENERGY. PERUVIAN WORKSHOP. 5TH 2022. (JOPES 2022)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2538

Held 11-13 May 2022, Lima, Peru.

Softcover 65(approx) pages 9781713875376

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$104.00

SOUTHEAST ASIA PLANT PROTECTION CONFERENCE (SEAPPRO) AND THE INTERNATIONAL SOCIETY FOR SOUTHEAST ASIAN AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES (ISSAAS). JOINT INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR AND CONGRESS. 2022. SMART AGRICULTURE...

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1208

Held 3-4 November 2022, Bogor, Indonesia.

Softcover 467(approx) pages 9781713876861

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$142.00

SUSTAINABILITY SCIENCE. CONFERENCE. 2022. (CSS-2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1211

Held 11-12 October 2022, Bandung (Hybrid), Indonesia.

Softcover 245(approx) pages 9781713876892

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURE AND BIOSYSTEM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2022. (ICSAB 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1182

Held 24 November 2022, Online.

Softcover 666(approx) pages 9781713875000

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$158.00

SUSTAINABLE BLUE ECONOMY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICSBE-2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1207

Held 27 October 2022, Online.

Softcover 284(approx) pages 9781713876854

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

SUSTAINABLE BUILT ENVIRONMENTS: PAVING THE WAY FOR ACHIEVING THE TARGETS OF 2030 AND BEYOND. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (2 PARTS) SBE23-THESSALONIKI

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1196

Held 22-24 March 2023, Online.

Softcover 1,295(approx) pages 9781713875062

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$179.00

TEMPERATURE AND THERMAL MEASUREMENTS IN INDUSTRY AND SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2019.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2554

Held 10-14 June 2019, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 103(approx) pages 9781713877103

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$121.00

UI GREENMETRIC WORLD UNIVERSITY RANKINGS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 8TH 2022. (IWGM 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1194

Held 27-29 September 2022, Pingtung, Taiwan.

Softcover 258(approx) pages 9781713876847

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$132.00

International Association for Bridge and Structural Engineering (IABSE):

IABSE SYMPOSIUM ISTANBUL. 2023. (2 VOLS) LONG SPAN BRIDGES

Held 26-28 April 2023, Istanbul, Turkey.

Softcover 1,076(approx) pages 9781713874911

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$175.00

International Foundation for Autonomous Agents & Multiagent Systems(IFAAMAS):

AUTONOMOUS AGENTS AND MULTIAGENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2023. (AAMAS 2023) (4 VOLS)

Held 29 May - 2 June 2023, London, UK. Softcover 3,288 pages 9781713874898 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$295.00

International Group for Lean Construction (IGLC):

INTERNATIONAL GROUP FOR LEAN CONSTRUCTION. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 30TH 2022. (IGLC 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-31 July 2022, Edmonton, Canada. Softcover 1,238(approx) pages 9781713875420 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$175.00

International Society for Air Breathing Engines (ISABE):

AIR BREATHING ENGINES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 25TH 2022. (ISABE 2022) (3 VOLS)

Held 25-30 September 2022, Ottawa, Canada. Softcover 1,757 pages 9781713871842 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$295.00

Investment Casting Institute (ICI):

INVESTMENT CASTING AND EQUIPMENT EXPO. WORLD CONFERENCE. 15TH 2022. IT'S A SMALL WORLD AFTER ALL

Held 21-24 August 2022, Anaheim, California, USA. Softcover 256 pages 9781713871910 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$399.00

Offshore Technology Conference (OTC):

OFFSHORE TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. 2023. (OTC 2023) (7 VOLS)

Held 1-4 May 2023, Houston, Texas, USA. Softcover 5,466 pages 9781713873143 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$395.00

POAC Secretary General:

PORT AND OCEAN ENGINEERING UNDER ARCTIC CONDITIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 27TH 2023. (POAC'23)

Held 12-16 June 2023, Glasgow, UK. Softcover 934(approx) pages 9781713874942 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$175.00

Printing United Alliance:

TECHNICAL ASSOCIATION OF THE GRAPHIC ARTS. ANNUAL TECHNICAL CONFERENCE. 73RD 2021. (TAGA 2021) DISSEMINATING GRAPHIC ARTS RESEARCH INTERNATIONALLY SINCE 1948

Held 14-17 March 2021, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, USA. Softcover 467 pages 9781713874935 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$200.00

Rezekne Higher Education Institute - Rezeknes Augstskola:

ENVIRONMENT, TECHNOLOGY AND RESOURCES. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC AND PRACTICAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2023. (3 VOLS)

Held 15-18 June 2023, Rezekne, Latvia. Softcover 860(approx) pages 9781713874881 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$225.00

Sage Publications:

TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2677, ISSUE #2 (FEBRUARY 2023)

Volume 2677, Issue 2 Softcover 1,777 pages 9781713870821 y Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$262.50

TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2677, ISSUE #3 (MARCH 2023) (3 PARTS)

Volume 2677, Issue 3 Softcover 1,747 pages 9781713871927 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$295.00

SAMPE:

SAMPE CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (3 VOLS)

Held 17-20 April 2023, Seattle, Washington, USA. Softcover 1,924 pages 9781713874874 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$195.00

Serbian Astronomical Society (SAS):

ASTRONOMICAL CONFERENCE. BULGARIAN-SERBIAN. 13TH 2022. (XIII BSAC)

Publications of the Astronomical Society "Rudjer Boskovic" No. 25
Held 3-7 October 2022, Velingrad, Bulgaria.
Softcover 204(approx) pages 9781713875437 Semkov, E. and Dimitrijevic, M. S. et al97817
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$110.00

Society for Biomaterials:

SOCIETY FOR BIOMATERIALS. ANNUAL MEETING AND EXPOSITION. 2023. (2 VOLS) RIDING THE TRANSLATIONAL WAVES TO THE FUTURE

Held 19-22 April 2023, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 1,096 pages 9781713876236 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$175.00

Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (SIAM):

DISCRETE ALGORITHMS. ANNUAL ACM-SIAM SYMPOSIUM. 34TH 2023. (SODA 2023) (7 VOLS)

Held 22-25 January 2023, Florence, Italy. Softcover 5,484 pages 9781713874737 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$395.00

Society of Allied Weight Engineers (SAWE):

MASS PROPERTIES ENGINEERING. SAWE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 82ND 2023.

Held 20-24 May 2023, Cocoa Beach, Florida, USA. Softcover 344 pages 9781713876212 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$195.00

Springer Nature:

ENERGY AND SUSTAINABILITY. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 6

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 6
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 122(approx) pages 9781713876779
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$100.00

NANOMATERIALS/CHARACTERIZATION. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 7

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 7
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 106(approx) pages 9781713876786
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$100.00

SOFT MATERIALS AND BIOMATERIALS. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 8

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 8
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 54(approx) pages 9781713876793
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$100.00

WaterJet Technology Association - Industrial & Municipal Cleaning Association:

WATERJET TECHNOLOGY ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 2022.

Held 1-3 November 2022, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9781713876267 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$135.00